	Host Organisation & named host/mentor for visit 
	Institute for Social Marketing and Health, University of Stirling/ University of Edinburgh
Profs. Niamh Fitzgerald and Niamh Shortt
Niamh.fitzgerald@stir.ac.uk



	Topic/focus of visit
	Alcohol Availability/Licensing


	Brief note on alcohol policy research credentials
	Prof. Niamh Fitzgerald and Prof. Niamh Shortt will jointly host the visiting fellow.  

Prof. Fitzgerald is Professor of Alcohol Policy and Director of the Institute for Social Marketing and Health at the University of Stirling.  She is interested in how changes in when and where alcohol is sold impact on drinking volumes, patterns and related harms and how such harms can be reduced post-COVID.  Current work includes exploration of ‘sweetspot’ policies to protect public health without harming the hospitality sector.  She leads two large relevant studies (total value ~£2M).  The ExILEnS study (exploring the impact of licensing in England and Scotland) considers if and how public health professionals can impact on alcohol-related harms by seeking to influence local policy and decisions on alcohol premises licensing.  The ELEPHANT study (evaluating later or expanded premises hours for alcohol in the night-time economy) is considering how expansions in opening hours for clubs and bars in Glasgow and Aberdeen may impact (positively or negatively) on health and crime outcomes.  Both studies include extensive qualitative and quantitative analyses involving multiple academic institutions.  


	Proposed activities during visit week
	
· Attendance at ISMH team meeting to meet alcohol research colleagues, with opportunity to present your own research/interests.
· Opportunity to meet with colleagues in Public Health Scotland and Alcohol Focus Scotland who work actively on alcohol availability/licensing issues.  
· Supporting data analysis with potential to co-author emerging papers from current studies.  
· Contributing to live project meetings/planning.

We would also be very open to ideas for small projects from the applicant that could be initiated/conducted during the visit. 


	Any other relevant information you wish to add.
	Providing COVID-19 restrictions permit, it is intended the visit will involve time based at Stirling’s beautiful campus and at the University of Edinburgh. 

We are flexible on proposed timing for the visit – but visits must conclude before end June 2022.  Do get in touch to discuss.  
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